
June 7, 2006

Via Electronic Filing and U.S. Mail

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Attention:  Filing Center
PO Box 2148
Salem OR  97308-2148

Re: In the Matter of Portland General Electric Company’s Application for Approval of a 
Steam Contract with Columbia River Processing 
Advice No. 2006-S1

Attention Filing Center:

On May 25, 2006, Portland General Electric (“PGE”) filed a Motion for Protective Order 
regarding the above-captioned Application.

PGE has determined that a Protective Order is not necessary to protect the confidentiality 
of information related to this matter.  Therefore, PGE asks to withdraw its Motion for Protective 
Order.

Thank you in advance for your assistance. If you need any additional information 
regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

/s/ J. RICHARD GEORGE

JRG:am

Enclosure


